
McGill University
MONTREAL

The Macdonald Physics Laboratory

November 26th. 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I have marked thirty papers selected 
at random from last year’s Junior Matriculation 
Examination.
were the same as those given by Professor Reilley.
The results are shown on the attached sheet, 
marks are reasonably close in every case except two - 
Student5.N0. 275 and Mo. 94, where we diverge to the 
extent of eight and six marks.respectively,out of 
a maximum of sixty, or fourteen and ten per cent, 
respe otively.

The marks awarded for each question

The

A third party might differ from both 
these awards.which diverge with relation to the 
problems in question 1 and question 6.

I am satisfied that these papers were 
carefully marked, and it is fair to add that over a 
long period of years,in all his examination work, 
Professor Reilley has been a careful and accurate- 
examiner.

Yours very sincerely,

A. S. Eve,
Director of the 
Department of Physics.
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